Kathy Boots

From: brian murphy <brianmurphy@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 11:09 AM

To: Kathy Boots

Subject: Murphy Project parcel 146835

Attachments: SEPA for Murphy Project.docx revised 9-13-2019.docx; Addendum to the Shoreline

Permitting revised 9-13-2019.docx

Hi Kathy,
I was at CDS yesterday, hopefully you remember.

EER-t4

Addendum to Shoreline Permitting has been revised.

Attached is a revised SEPA for my Shoreline exemption. The only change is question 11, you may simply substitute this
page, the following language is the only change:

« Harvest approximately 65 trees in those areas where the driveway will be cleared, and
in future development areas, approximately 2 acres, approximately 20 thousand board
feet

« Additional forest harvest consisting of thinning ups to 3 acres, approximately 25
thousand board feet

The rest of the document remains unchanged. After | left yesterday, | was informed there may be a way to fast-track the
SEPA review, since an additional SEPA review was conducted in 2011 that included nearly all that is contained in the
SEPA dropped off yesterday. | need to have a discussion with Ms, Lindsey Ozbolt on Monday upon her return. For now
however please enter this in to your system.

Happy to discuss on the phone if needed.

Thank you,
Brian

On Time, Under Budget, Fullfill the Vision

Brian Murphy

Murphy at Loch Kachess LLC
3121 Broadway East

Seattle WA 98102
206.799.2293



